
05/04/2019 

MR Jason Urquhart 
12 Yallumba CL 
Forestville NSW 2087 
Jasonurq@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

This is a highly unsuitable development. This development must not go ahead to protect this 
nature corridor! We’ve already lost enough bush land, we don’t need to lose more. 

Sent: 5/04/2019 9:19:39 PM
Subject: Online Submission


